

Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

New MIRC Comment

1 message

Tue, Oct 8, 2013 at 12:11 PM

Reply-To:

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

First Name - Leona

Last Name - Butler

Organization Name - Self

Comment - The Commonwealth of Virginia has the wonderful opportunity to expand Medicaid care to the numerous uninsured persons so desparately in need of it. This will be primarily paid by the Federal Dept. of Health and Human Services Medicaid Division and ail save Virginia and it's providers significant sums in the long run. Care that is not provided (due to lack of a payment mechanism) results in care that is too long delayed and of ten ends in hospitalization -- at great expense to everyone. Please take advantage of our opportunity and expand Medicaid to those so much in need. It will pay in the long run -- in health, well being and even ability to return to productive employment. Thank you for serving on this important commission.